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YOU ARE INVITED TO
CHRISTMAS WITHOUT CANCER’S

NOV. |9 [1-5 PM
BOURBON STREET
3359 W. 115th ST., MERRIONETTE PARK

JOIN US FOR OUR 6TH ANNUAL BENEFIT!

FOOD - DRINKS - BASKETS - 50/50
LIVE MUSIC BY GRACE AND JOHN
SPECIALTY RAFFLES - GAMES - 21+ ONLY EVENT

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO PURCHASE TICKET(S), SCAN THE QR CODE
OR VISIT: HTTPS://CHRISTMASWITHOUTCANCER.ORG/HARVESTING-HOPE/
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Dear Friends,

Christmas Without Cancer (CWC) is a local 501(c)3 NFP that was started 21 years ago by
an oncology nurse, Gerri Neylon. Gerri was moved by the struggles of families that were
undergoing cancer treatments and the physical, emotional, and financial expenses of the
disease. The organization began by "adopting" a family affected by cancer during the
Christmas season. CWC provided the family with gifts and gift cards to offset their
financial needs.

Unfortunately, cancer strikes families all year, and assistance is needed daily. The goal of
CWC is to help families, not only at Christmas, but throughout the year. When a family
member receives a cancer diagnosis, any loss of income has implications on the entire
family.

Since founding, CWC has helped thousands of local southland families. 2023 was a record
year for CWC. Through the support of many, CWC was able to help 470 families
throughout the year and 116 families at Christmas through:

. $218,457.46 in financial assistance for mortgage/rent, tuition, & household expenses

. $117,105.03 to provide much needed holiday joy

. $56,250 in gift cards for gas, medications, & groceries

CWC will be hosting their 6th Annual Harvesting Hope on Saturday, November 9th,
2024, at Bourbon Street located at 3359 W. 115th St. in Merrionette Park. Our goal is to
raise much needed funds that will enable us to continue our mission of helping families
fighting this disease during challenging times. We are asking for your support to achieve
our goal with a sponsorship or in-kind donation towards raffles, games, etc. Any donation
you or your company could make would be greatly appreciated.

On behalf of the Christmas Without Cancer team and the local cancer patients and
families who will benefit from your generosity, we thank you for your consideration!

Mailing Address: PO Box 628 Oak Lawn, IL 60454-0628
Email: christmaswithoutcancer@gmail.com
Website: www.christmaswithoutcancer.org/harvesting-hope/

Christmas Without Cancer ( EIN #32-0299001) is a non-profit 501 (c)3 organization and contributions are
tax deductible to the extend allowed by law. No goods or services were received in consideration of this
contribution.
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HARVESTING HOPE CONTRIBUTION FORM

____ Yes, I am interested in sponsoring your event!
____ Platinum Level ($500 Donation)
» Four (4) tickets to attend the event
o Acknowledgement from the stage during the event
o Company Logo/Name on event banner
o Acknowledgement on all table handouts at event
» Acknowledgement on CWC website and various social media accounts

___ Gold Level (3250 Donation)

o Two (2) tickets to attend the event

» Company Logo/Name on event banner

o Acknowledgement on all table handouts at event

o Acknowledgement on CWC website and various social media accounts

Yes, I am interested in making an in-kind donation or monetary donation for raffles!
o If so, please let us know what will you be providing:

Sponsor Name (as you would like to be listed):
Main Contact - First/Last Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip:
Telephone: | Email:

Company Website:

Sponsorship/Donation deadline is Friday, October 25th, 2024. Please submit form and
donation to Christmas Without Cancer PO Box 628 Oak Lawn, IL 60454. Checks should
be made payable to Christmas Without Cancer. Questions or to make pickup/drop off
arrangements, please reach out to christmaswithoutcancer@gmail.com, Michelle Wood
(708-897-5450) or Renee Copeland (708-925-8271).

On behalf of the Christmas Without Cancer team and the local cancer patients and families
who will benefit from your contribution, we thank you for your generosity.



